
 
 
 
 
DATE:  October 11, 2022  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, CMC, City Clerk 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: RESOLUTION APPOINTING THE SAN DIEGO COMMUNITY POWER 

REPRESENTATIVE TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY 
COMMISSION  

 
The City was notified by San Diego Community Power (“SDCP”) that Jen Lebron, 
Director of Public Affairs, and Victoria Abrenica, Public Outreach Associate, have been 
selected to replace Sebastian Sarria, Policy Manager, and Nelson Lomeli, Program 
Manager, as the SDCP primary and alternate representatives on the Environmental 
Sustainability Commission. This change only requires ratification from the Council. 
 
Staff recommends the City Council approve the appointments and adopt the attached 
Resolution. 
 
 
Attachment: A. Resolution 
  B. SDCP Nomination Letter 
 


